————— Original Message-----

From

Sent: 07 December 2022 15:27
To: Jenman, Rebecca <Rebecca.Jenman@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Whitwick Manor Biodigester P222728/N

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| wish to object to this enormous biodigester planned in open countryside. | appreciate that
the huge amounts of chicken manure generated by the poultry industry needs managing but
this is not the way to do it. If this is to be built it should be on an industrial site with access to
a good road network.

In ite proposed position in open countryside it will generate too much traffic which in itself
will cause pollution, damage eco systems and cause odour and noise. It is an industrial
development out of proportion to its setting. It will take productive land out of cultivation at
a time when we need to increase

Our food security. Smaller farm based bio digesters could be considered to save traffic
movement. Chicken manure as a fertiliser must now have a value in other parts of the UK
with the costs of chemical fertilisers so expensive.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer Clark



